
 

 

 

November 2, 2023 

via RESS 

Ms. Nancy Marconi  
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board  
2300 Yonge Street 
P.O. Box 2319 
Suite 2700 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4  
Email: Boardsec@oeb.ca 
 
Dear Ms. Marconi: 
 
Re:  EB-2023-0014 – Elexicon Energy Inc. (“Elexicon”) IRM  

Application Responses to Interrogatories (“IRs”) 
 

 
Pursuant to the OEB email dated October 30, 2023, please find enclosed  
Elexicon’s Response to the OEB staff follow-up question. The IRR will be filed through 
the OEB’s web portal (“RESS”) 
 
Elexicon confirms the accuracy of the two Rate Generator models that accompanied the 
November 1st email:  
 

• D23-35049 EE_VRZ_2024_IRM-Rate-Generator-Model_IRRs_20231101 

• D23-34668 EE_WRZ_2024_IRM-Rate-Generator-Model_IRRs_20231101 

Please contact me by phone at (905) 427-9870 x 2256 or by e-mail at 
svetsis@elexiconenergy.com if you have any questions. 
 
 

 
 
 
Stephen Vetsis 
Vice President Regulatory Affairs and Stakeholder Relations 
Elexicon Energy Inc. 
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Elexicon Energy Inc. 
EB-2023-0014 

Elexicon Energy Responses to OEB Staff IRs 

  

Please note, Elexicon Energy Inc.(Elexicon Energy) is responsible for ensuring that all 
documents it files with the OEB, including responses to OEB staff questions and any 
other supporting documentation, do not include personal information as that phrase is 
defined in the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act, unless filed in 
accordance with rule 9A of the OEB’s Rules of Practice and Procedure. 

 

1-Staff-8 

Elexicon - Veridian Rate Zone 

Preamble: 

In its Decision and Rate Order for Elexicon Energy’s 2021 IRM proceeding for the 

Veridian RZ , the OEB approved Elexicon Energy’s proposed RGCRP funding from 

2021 to 2028. 

The approved 2024 RGCRP amount is $79,471 per year ($6,623 per month).  

Question: 

a) Please confirm whether the RGCRP funding amount for 2024 has remained 

unchanged from what was previously approved by the OEB.  

i) If not, please provide updated 2024 RGCRP funding amount. 

Response: 

a) Elexicon confirms that the RGCRP funding amount for 2024 has remained 

unchanged from what was previously approved by the OEB.  
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